
From: Elisabeth Smith <elisabethsmith21@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/10/2013 1:59:20 PM
Subject: Elisabeth Baker's References and Letter

Attachments: Letter to Katherine.docx

Hello Katherine,

I hope you're doing well! I really enjoyed meeting you on Monday. I have since read Nikki Haley's
book and explored the different websites you recommended. I feel now that I have a better
understanding of the General Assembly and their Legislative responsibilities. I have attached a letter 
that states what I learned from "Can't Is Not an Option." My references are listed below:

Nikolai Semenshin - General Manager - Sheraton - (c)970-471-4135

Jennifer Bolling - Director of Sales - Sheraton - (c)803-394-0950 (w)476-0285

Emily Bailey - Retail Director - The Gourmet Shop - (c)803-381-6700 (w)799-3705

Chad Henderson - Marketing Director - Trustus Theatre - (c)864-978-9458

I look forward to speaking with you on Monday!

Elisabeth Baker
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